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              Friday 16th April 2021  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,        

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 2021 

For the last few years, we have offered the Year 6 children the opportunity to purchase a hoodie in time 

for their trip to the Conway Centre and for leaving Lingham at the end of the summer term. This has 

proved to be a huge hit! We feel that the hoodies offer good value for money and are a practical souvenir 

for the children, which they can wear for years to come. 

We are delighted to be able to offer our current Year 6 pupils the chance to order a hoodie again this year, 

through our online shop. 

The hoodies will have the children’s forename and first letter of surname on the back (e.g. James T) and 

cost £18.00.  This cost will be heavily subsidised by school, leaving a balance of only £10.00 for parents to 

pay online.  We are only able to subsidise one hoodie per child – if you wish to order a second hoodie for 

your child, please contact the School Office to access the separate online shop for full priced hoodies.  

All colours and sizing measurements will be available in the online shop. We also have a colour chart for 

pupils to view in their class bubbles. Unfortunately, there will be no samples to try on for pupils this year, 

so please use the online measurement guide.  

So that we can have the hoodies delivered to school in time for the Conway Centre trip, orders must be 

directly with Hartland Hoodies online, by no later than Friday 14th May 2021. IF ORDERS ARE NOT PLACED 

ONLINE BY 14TH MAY, YOU WILL BE UNABLE TO PLACE AN ORDER.   

Here is the link to Lingham’s unique online shop:  

https://www.hartlandhoodies.com/school-leavers-shop/lingham-primary-school-leavers-hoodies 

Once you have logged in to the online shop you will have the opportunity to select your required colour 

and size, then pay online. 

IF YOU DO NOT WANT YOUR CHILD’S NAME TO APPEAR ON THE BACK OF THE HOODIES, PLEASE 

CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY WEDNESDAY 21ST APRIL.  NAMES WILL BE INCLUDED ON HOODIES 

REGARDLESS OF WHETHER YOU PLACE AN ORDER FOR YOUR CHILD, UNLESS YOU ADVISE US 

OTHERWISE. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss P Malcolm – Headteacher 

Lingham Primary School 

Townmeadow Lane 

Moreton 

Wirral 

CH46 7UQ 

Tel:  0151 677 5381 

www.linghamprimary.co.uk 

schooloffice@lingham.wirral.sch.uk 
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